Minutes for January 10, 2023 Town Caucus & Town Meeting
In attendance:  Chairman Specht, Supervisor Thompson, Supervisor Alery, Treasurer Frisch, Diane Chambers, Joe & Naomi Welter, Mike & Katie Van de Weerd, Kurt Niersel. Bryon & Kelly Gleisner, Greg & Heather Block and Linda Neumeyer.
Pledge of Allegiance
Caucus was called to order at 7:00pm
Chairman gave instructions on the Caucus Process
Chairman:
Chairman Specht made a motion to nominate Mike Van de Weerd for Chairman, 2nd by Supervisor Thompson. Motion to close nominations by Chairman Specht 2nd by Supervisor Thompson
Supervisors:
Motion was made by Kelly Gleisner to nominate Bryon Gleisner, 2nd by Chairman Specht
Motion made by Mike Van de Weerd to nominate Kurt Niersel, 2nd by Treasurer Frisch
Motion made by Linda Neumeyer to nominate George Alery, 2nd by Supervisor Thompson.  Motion to close nominations by Chairman Specht, 2nd by Supervisor Thompson
Treasurer:
Motion was made by Chairman Specht to nominate Cindy Frisch, 2nd by Mike Van de Weerd.  Motion made to close nominations by Chairman Specht, 2nd by Supervisor Alery
Clerk:
Motion was made by Bryon Gleisner to nominate Kelly Gleisner, 2nd by Mike Van de Weerd.  Motion was made to nominate Diane Chambers by Treasurer Frisch, 2nd by Chairman Specht.  Motion to close nominations by Chairman Specht, 2nd by Supervisor Thompson.
Motion made to close Caucus made by Chairman Specht, 2nd by Supervisor Thompson.  Caucus adjourned at 7:15 pm

Town Meeting began at 7:15 pm
Motion to approve minutes from December meeting by Chairman Specht, 2nd by Supervisor Alery, motion carried.
Treasurer’s Report:  Balance as of December 31, 2022 is $587,813.49  Motion made to accept by Supervisor Thompson, 2nd by Supervisor Alery, motion carried.

There was no Clerk’s Report
Chairman Specht made a motion to reinstate Diane Chambers as Clerk, motion to accept by Supervisor Alery & Thompson, motion carried.
Chairman asked for public comment.  Heather Block wanted to know why the roads in the sub-division couldn’t be plowed better.   Buses were having a hard time and maybe there wouldn’t be deliveries made.  Chairman Specht explained why and said he would check th roads out and then discuss with Hugh.
Chairman Specht made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Supervisor Alery.
Meeting Adjourned at 7:40pm

